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Einheitlicher
Ansprechpartner Nein

Fachlich freigegeben am 28.06.2010

Fachlich freigegen durch

Handlungsgrundlage • [§ 36 ff. Crafts Code
(HwO)](http://www.bundesrecht.juris.de/hwo/__36.htm
l)

Teaser

Volltext At the end of a recognised vocational training in the
skilled trades, you as a trainee must prove your
professional skills in the journeyman's examination.

To be admitted to the final examination, you must:

  • have completed the training period prescribed in the
training regulations,
  • have passed prescribed intermediate examinations
and provided evidence of formal qualifications.
  • register for the exam or be registered by your
instructor.

In addition, your vocational training relationship must
be entered in the apprentice register. This does not
apply if the entry is missing for a reason for which
neither the apprentice (trainee) nor his legal
representative is responsible.

Anyone who has been trained at a vocational training
institution is also admitted if this course corresponds
to vocational training in a recognised training
occupation. In the case of appropriate achievements,
trainees can also be admitted to the final examination
after hearing before the end of their training period.

Persons who have not completed vocational training,
but have had sufficient practical work in the profession
or have otherwise proven their professional capacity to
act, are admitted to the examination as external

Journeyman's examination: Admission Heruntergeladen am
99065017007000, 99065017007000 08.06.2025 2



Modul Sachverhalt

candidates.

If the journeyman's examination is carried out in two
parts that fall apart in time, the admission will be
decided separately.

The chairman of the examination board decides on
admission to the journeyman's examination. If he does
not consider the admission requirements to be met,
the examination board decides.

Examination boards are set up by the Chamber of
Crafts to take the final and retraining examinations.

As a result of the examinations, the candidate is issued
with an examination certificate.

Erforderliche Unterlagen • Completed admission form
  • For the initial test:
    • Copy of the certificate of participation in the
intermediate examination
    • Compulsory records of formal qualifications or
report books
    • Copy of certificate of participation in prescribed
training activities
  • For the re-examination:
    • In case of extension of the vocational training
relationship, a copy of the vocational training contract
or a copy of the application for extension of the
vocational training relationship

Voraussetzungen

Kosten The examination is free of charge for apprentices
(trainees).

Verfahrensablauf

Bearbeitungsdauer

Frist

weiterführende
Informationen

Hinweise Trainees are to be released to take part in
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examinations. For the period of release, the trainees
will continue to receive the training allowance.

People with disabilities should already point out their
special concerns when registering for the final
examination, so that these can be taken into account
when conducting the final examination.

Trainees who have taken parental leave must not be
disadvantaged when deciding on admission.

Rechtsbehelf

Kurztext

Ansprechpunkt Contact the responsible Chamber of Crafts (HWK).

Zuständige Stelle

Formulare

Ursprungsportal Journeyman's examination: Admission,
Gesellenprüfung: Zulassung
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